Dear Valued Exhibitors and Vendors,
The Calgary Kennel and Obedience Club all breed show is a couple months away, and
we have no plans to cancel. We are faced with many challenges, as you might expect,
but the members of the Calgary Kennel and Obedience Club have been paying close
attention to the evolution of the coronavirus (COVID-19). We are deeply concerned and
saddened by the impacts it continues to have on individuals here in Canada and around
the world. We are in continual communication with the Crescent Point Regional Field
House, the Canadian Kennel Club and staying informed with the quickly changing
guidelines set up by our Provincial and Federal government. We understand that you
may have questions, and like you, we know that we are all struggling thru uncharted
territory here, so we would like to find mutual ways to ensure our important
partnerships continue and our show proceeds, despite these unique circumstances.
You can expect more communications from us in the days and weeks ahead, as we look
for effective ways to keep all parties informed. We have a month before our closing
date, and before that date arrives, we will be making an informed decision as to the
future of our May show, and if cancellation is the final outcome, be assured that full
refunds for entries will be issued.
Certainly, these unprecedented times are affecting us all, and we do appreciate your
patience and understanding as we maneuver thru the many aspects of organizing an all
breed dog show. Please rest assured that we are working hard to ensure that the health
and well-being of our volunteers, exhibitors, judges, vendors, sponsors and the general
public as you are our first priority and we wish you and your family the best in these
challenging times.
Thank you,
Della Kyncl
President, CKOC

